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The Chargé d’Affaires a.i. of Canada to France to the Secretary General
of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs

CANADIAN EMBASSY IN FRANCE

PaAr1s, September 4, 1956.
Excellency:

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter of September 4
containing proposals relative to the settlement of certain matters regarding the
transport, burial and embalming of bodies of members of the Canadian Forces
or the civilian component thereof, or of their dependents, who die in France.

The Government of Canada subscribes to the proposals set forth in your
letter concerning these matters. In accordance with your suggestion, the
Government of Canada also consents to your letter and this reply constituting
an agreement between our two Governments regarding these matters, taking
effect this very day.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

HENRY F. DAVIS

Mr. Louis Joxe
Ambassador of France

Secretary General of the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs

Quai d’Orsay.



